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Dear Shafaq

As your paper was not accepted by us for publication, we do not have any responsibility for
complaining about intellectual property violation. That would appear to be the responsibility of Wiley.
However, we would draw your attention to the fact that one of the reviewers who evaluated the
manuscript for us is also one of the authors who successfully published the article in Systems
Research, and if the article turned out to be stolen from the original authors.

We checked this manuscript carefully in our system and have to inform you that Davood
Ghorbanzadeh (first author of the Wiley article) was a reviewer of both of the versions of this
manuscript done for IDV. He was the reviewer who recommended that it shold be rejected in the
second round.

The abstract of the publication in Wiley is very similar to the second version of the manuscript that
was reviewed in IDV. But we can't access the full text to evaluate it further.

We cannot be held accountable for this behavior from reviewers. However, we can provide proof that
Ghorbanzadeh reviewed this manuscript for us. It seems to us that Wiley should start an
investigation with these authors and they might consider sending a complaint to these authors'
institutions.

Your sincerely

Stephen Parker
Editor

Juan D. Machin-Mastromatteo
Associate Editor
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